
Subject: OUR TUESDAY MORNING ENCOUNTER

From:  "Tony" <Tony@JAHTruth.net>
Date:  Thu, April 17, 2014 12:36 pm
To:  David.Crompton@southyorks.pnn.police.uk
Priority:  Normal

Dear David,
Thank you for speaking with me briefly early on Tuesday morning and for being courteous to 
Ms. Seven. I was grateful that you gave us an undertaking to read the joint report we 
delivered to Barnsley Police station via PS Helen Scothern on 5th July 2013.

The attempted eviction later on in the morning did not succeed. The bailiffs were unwilling to 
show me their identity or any paper work. They were not even willing to provide their names.

The police presence at the address in Nethergreen was appropriate, proportionate, timely and 
professional. Thank you. Questions should be asked as to why bailiffs, who visit occupants to 
evict them, can't or won't provide appropriate warrants and court paperwork when requested 
as they try to gain entry into the premises.

The conduct of the eviction team present on Tuesday was farcical and a full report with 
supporting evidence will follow in due course as this is an important issue affecting many 
people in the UK today.

Best wishes

Tony Farrell


